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LEGISLATIVE DIGEST 
 

[Health Code - Sugar-Sweetened Beverage Warning for Advertisements] 
 
Ordinance amending the Health Code to repeal the requirement that advertisements for 
sugar-sweetened beverages include a warning about the potentially harmful health 
effects of consuming such beverages. 
 

Existing Law 
 
City law generally requires that advertisements for sugar-sweetened beverages include a 
warning about the harmful health effects of consuming such beverages. 
 

Amendments to Current Law 
 
The proposed ordinance would repeal the requirement that advertisements for sugar-
sweetened beverages include a warning about the harmful effects of consuming such 
beverages. 
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